1st pic - Leigh Ann McBride, Mrs. Kettle, Shunah. Caldwell, Mrs. Jartus, Isle Smith and Valerie Szpak. Photo by M. Lundberg.



2nd pic - leaders - Pam Jones and Leantyne Cormier.
Photo by M. Lundberg.



Photo below - Gail Gould won Public Speaking Contest in Grade 8 Public School. Mr. Sax Lundberg presents plaque on behalf of Terrace Bay Masonic Lodge. Photo by M. Lundberg.



Mrs. Margaret Helmink accepts cheque for \$300. for Mentally Retarded Association from Mrs. G. Soughton on behalf of the C.G.I.T. Walkathon. Photo by M. Lundberg.



## C.W.L. COMMITTEES SUBMIT REPORTS

The general meeting of St. Martin of Tours C.W L. council was held on Sunday, February 14th at 8:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.

Mrs. G. Dashkewytch opened the meeting with League Prayers. Scripture reading, a passage from the Jerusalem Bible was read by Mrs. P. Malashew

The minutes of the last meeting were read by Mrs. L. McBride and approved. The correspondent followed.

The financial report was given by Mrs. A. Regis
The standing committees then tabled their report
Mrs. G. Ramsay - Church Life Convener reminded
all the members to take part in the World Day of
Prayer on Friday, March 5th at 2 p.m. in the
Community Church. Anyone requiring baby sitting
services can contact the Occupations Room at the
High School or Mrs. Wise before March 4th.

Mrs. R. Lapenskie - Social Action Cenvener reported that the Association for the Mentally Retard are canvasing for old Christmas cards, greeting cards, spools and remnants of colored wool. For the purpose a box will be placed in the vestibule of the church for the benefit of the parish.

Mrs. L. McBride read a directive from the Nati Convener of Social Actions, Resolutions, Mrs. J. Matthews. We quote in part: "February is the more dedicated to Love and — cont'd page 11 .....